
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Port of South Louisiana monthly 
Commission meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, March 11, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. 
has been rescheduled.

 
The Commission meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, March 18, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. 

at the Port of South Louisiana 
Administration building. 


